
COYOTE ATHLETICS  
 

   

 
Winter Athletics – December 18th, 2020 

Basketball, Soccer, and Wrestling 
 

The AIA Executive Board met on Friday, December 18th and voted to move the start of the winter 
sports season to January 18th.  The winter sports schedules will be pushed back two weeks with 
the season scheduled to end on March 5th.  Weeks one and two will now be the sixth and seventh 

weeks of the regular season with contests beginning on week three of the original schedule. 
 

Current in season team practices and offseason training will continue with the present 
modifications and protocols already set in place. 

 
The start of official spring practices is tentatively scheduled for March 1st.   

 
Please contact the Centennial Athletic Department if you have any questions or concerns.       

623-412-4416.  
 
 

 

 
 

PETE JELOVIC 
ATHLETIC DIRECTOR 

CENTENNIAL HIGH SCHOOL 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

January 18 – Start of winter sports season 

March 1 – Tentative start of spring sports season 

March 5 – End of winter sports season 

March 8 – Start of winter sports postseason 


